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Unfortunately, since there were no parent volunteers, open gym is cancelled for tonight.  If you are interested in
volunteering so future events can successfully take place, please reach out to the PTA.

The PTA is also looking for parent volunteers to fill the position of PTA treasurer and PTA secretary.  If you are
interested, please email netcongpta@netcongschool.org.  Please indicate what position you are interested in and
why you think you should be chosen.  All interested candidates must submit their nomination no later than
march 3rd.  Thank you!
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